
 

 

            14th December 2023   

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Headteacher for the Day 

 

Tomorrow, Friday 15th December, will be the day that the winner of LPPA Headteacher for the Day raffle will be 

in post as the headteacher.  

 

Mr Turner, who is normally a pupil in Year 2, and I had a productive planning meeting today to arrange what his 

day will entail and he has some exciting things planned. I’m sure he will share these with you tomorrow in News 

and Views. Mr Turner will be joining me on gate duty tomorrow morning to greet everyone when they arrive for 

school. 

 

 

 

  

 

 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
 

 


